
 
 

 

June 12, 2020 

 

 

 

Dear Readington Families, 

 

With just a week left of this school year, we continue to provide you with communications and 

updates in the form of this letter.  Please see a few important announcements below.  Next week 

will be our last parent update for the year.   

 

June 19 and June 22 - Pick-up and Drop-off 

This week each building principal has sent out a letter describing the pick-up and drop-off 

procedures.  These procedures have been designed so parents can drop-off school-issued 

Chromebooks and other materials and pick-up any student-owned materials left at school back in 

March.  Please understand that safety is our first priority.  When coming to the school, please be 

sure to follow instructions from the principal, limit your interactions with others, and wear a face 

covering.  If you have any concerns about coming to the building and need other accommodations 

or a different appointment time, please contact the building principal. 
 

Families Experiencing a Financial Hardship 

The school district understands that family financial situations may have changed due to COVID-

19.  If your household income has changed, you may wish to apply for free or reduced lunch.  

Please click here to access our website for application instructions. 
 

Reopening Task Force 

The district has convened a task force of staff and administration to begin discussing and analyzing 

resources for the reopening of schools.  We are using guidance documents from the CDC, the 

American Academy of Pediatrics, our school physician, and other states’ protocols in order to 

brainstorm considerations for reopening.  The NJ Department of Education has suggested that they 

plan to release a document for the reopening of schools in New Jersey in mid-June.  This, hopefully, 

will be the case and provide our district with much clarity when it comes to the requirements 

revolving around reopening planning.  We will be communicating and collaborating with parents 

about reopening once further details have come from the state. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jonathan Hart, Ph.D. 

Superintendent of Schools 
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